
MANUEL LUJAN. JR. 
1st District. New Mexico

1323 Longworth House Office Building

Congress of tje finiteti Statesi 
$ou$e of Mepre&ntatftiesi 

WLieljington, 33.C. 20515 

July 6, 1977

Eliot Porter
Route 4, Box 53
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Eliot,

Thank you for your letter providing 
me with additional comments on the energy 
plan proposed by President Carter.

I appreciate your taking the time to 
clarify your views.

I will keep your letter on file in 
case of a Presidential veto of the public 
works water projects, as the appropriations 
bill has already passed the House of Rep­
resentatives .

If I can be of assistance in the future, 
feel free to contact me.

Best regards,

Manuel Lujan, Jr.
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